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CHANGES IN THE TREASURY BILLS AND BONDS AUCTIONS

The Bank of Tanzania on behalf of the Ministry of Finance, is
announcing changes in the frequency of Treasury bills and bonds
auctions.

Effective January 9ih, 2008, Treasury bills auctions will be held
biweekly (fortnightly) and bonds auctions will be held once per
month, instead of weekly. The changes seek to:-

e Consolidate the Government's efforts towards development of
Domestic Financial Markets.

e Promote secondary market trading in Government Securifies
and thereby create liquidity.

e Enhance aggressive bidding and market competitiveness.

e Promote orderly markets.

Please note that other terms and conditions pertaining fo Treasury
bills and bonds auctions remain unchanged.

For further details please contact:-

Domestic Markets Department,

Bank of Tanzaniaq,

10 Mirambo Street,

P.O. Box 2939,

Dar es Salaam. Tel: 2115128/ 2119318/ 2119153;
Fax: 2115126/2112537 and www.bot-tz.org




